
Where females fear to tread:
KATIE  HOPKINS  reports  from
Sweden
But in a world of polarised news, there still have to be some
truths waiting to be told. Even if they are only observations
from a single white female with no security and suffering
protestor fatigue.

And I’ve found it all here in plain sight for anyone to see or
hear – if they’re listening. If they can stop taking pictures
of burned out cars or reinterpreting rape statistics to suit
their agenda.

One young girl of 27 — let’s call her Lucy— is now terrified
of going out alone. She lives near a busy shopping centre
which draws migrants from no-go zones, and dreads her walk to
work and home.

Under the bridge near her flat a gang of men gathers. All day
and night. They have easy access to her up a stairwell. Like
little billy goat gruff, she runs across, carrying her safety
spray. Scared.

She knows the latest rape cases by heart, quotes them to me,
the words tumbling out, a long line of horrible happenings.
She is waiting for her turn to be added to the list.

She can’t tell her mum. She doesn’t want her to worry.

Her apartment was broken into last week in the middle of the
day. The burglars took her laptop and her car keys, and later
her car. The police told her they were too busy to come.

She doesn’t want her picture to be seen now. Not in case the
migrants attack again, but because the feminists will come
after her and hound her as a racist for speaking out. The
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migrant  men  scare  her.  But  it  is  Swedish  women  who  have
silenced her.

Read  more:
http://www.dailymail.co.uk/news/article-4269576/KATIE-HOPKINS-
reports-Scandi-lib-paradise-Sweden.html#ixzz4a50pdBzL
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